
From: Soura, Christian
To: Joe Waters <jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org>

Date: 1/22/2013 2:05:15 PM
Subject: RE: SIB stuff

I just met with her - we're OK to pursue the application. I just let Tony Keck know, and asked him to 
identify whoever would be the point of contact on his side. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Joe Waters [mailto:jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 10:32 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: SIB stuff
 

Christian,
 

I'm at the state house today if you want to chat re SIBs and Harvard. Let me know. Thanks!
 

Sent from my iPhone
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